
 

                                

 

COUNTY OF TWO HILLS NO. 21 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO 
REVISED LAND USE BYLAW NO. 2-2018 

 
TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to the Municipal Government Act, R.S.A., 2000, as amended, the Council of the County of 
Two Hills proposes to consider Bylaw 10 2019, that amends the Revised Land Use Bylaw 2 2018.  Bylaw 10 2019 deletes 
‘cemeteries’ from the list of Discretionary Uses in the Urban General District.  
 
Copies of proposed Bylaw 10 2019 may be reviewed and inspected on the County of Two Hills website. The proposed 
Bylaw may also be reviewed and inspected and/or purchased for a nominal fee by the public at the County Office in Two 
Hills (4818 – 50 Avenue) during the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  
 
The hearing will be held at 10:15 p.m. on October 23, 2019, in the Council Chambers of the County, located at 4818 50 
Avenue, Town of Two Hills. 
 
Submissions may be made by any person(s) who claim(s) to be affected by the proposed bylaw or from any other person 
whom Council agrees to hear.  Any written submissions that are mailed or delivered to the County of Two Hills, must be 
received no later than October 18, 2019 (4:30 p.m.), to be included in the agenda package and should be clearly marked 
‘Bylaw 10 2019’.  Oral or written submissions may be made at the Public Hearing without prior notification to the County of 
Two Hills.  Submissions will become part of the public record and, as such, will be subject to the provisions of the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
 
For further information in respect to this bylaw or to make representation regarding the bylaw please contact: 
 
Sally Dary, Chief Administrative Officer            PHONE: 780.657.3358 
County of Two Hills No. 21   EMAIL:  sdary@thcounty.ab.ca                                                       
Box 490, Two Hills, AB  T0B 4K0 

 
 


